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TRANSPORTATION MASTER PLAN OPEN HOUSE COMING MAY 1 
 

April 21, 2017 
 
TERRACE – The City of Terrace is in the final stages of development of a 
Transportation Master Plan (TMP) in conjunction with McElhanney Consulting Services 
Ltd. The TMP is intended to provide direction for road network planning and road 
improvements, as well as enhancing active transportation options. It will ensure that the 
City of Terrace implements plans and policies that reflect the sustainability and livability 
goals that our community has defined in the Official Community Plan. 
 
Stakeholders and local residents helped guide the development of the TMP by providing 
input at meetings held in February 2016, and through a public survey. This input has 
been compiled and addressed in the study. The City and McElhanney would now like to 
present the preliminary findings of the TMP to the public and stakeholders through a 
public open house, to be held as follows: 
 

Time: 2:00 PM to 6:30 PM 
Date: Monday, May 1, 2017 
Location: Downstairs Meeting Room, City Hall, 3215 Eby Street 

 
Watch the City website, City Facebook page, and City Twitter account (@CityofTerrace) 
for updates. 
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